
 

 

      The Week Ahead  

 

Monday 13th September 

 Hedgehogs and Otters stay for lunch today. (Please remember to look at the menu).  
 Look out for our first School Newsletter coming out today!  

Tuesday 14th September  

 Hedgehogs and Otters stay for lunch today. (Please remember to look at the menu).  

Wednesday 15th September    

 Hedgehogs and Otters full time (8:40am until 3:10pm)  

Thursday 16th September  
 

Friday 17th September  

 

Well done everyone – we have made it through our first full 
week of school! It has been lovely to meet so many of you at 
our welcome meetings. We hope that you enjoyed the 
opportunity to meet your child’s class teacher and see their 
classroom. This week, our teachers handed out their Curriculum 
Newsletters, and we have e-mailed copies out for anyone who 
couldn’t attend.  

This week we have also welcomed our new Hedgehogs and 
Otters to the school. We hope that they will be very happy at 
Christ Church – it was lovely to meet so many new FS2 parents 
at our welcome coffee morning.  Next week we will be sending 
out a more detailed termly newsletter but please see below for 
the week ahead.  

Enjoy the weekend! From Miss Brotherton  

This photo was taken on my first day of 
school! If you look closely you will see a 
double rainbow over the Baker Building.  

Reminders: The Sladesbrook Gate closes at 8:50am for the safety of all children on site. 

After 8:50am parents/carers will only be able to exit school via the Berryfield entrance.  


